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If you have not attended any of the FISWG events, you
should consider attending. The next one will be May 1
in Orlando. You can learn more about the group here:
https://fiswg.research.ucf.edu/. Education and
presentations center around challenges we are all
facing in industrial security, updates from government
agencies, and helpful tips and tricks.

Our services are centered
around proven policies,
procedures and training
that deliver compliance
with government security
requirements.

To learn more, visit our
new website: www.fso-
services.com.

Follow us on LinkedIn 

We Help Clients Maintain a Simple and
Compliant Security Program.

Florida Industrial Security Working
Group (FISWG)

https://www.linkedin.com/company/fso-services-llc
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Nobody likes audits. However, the industrial security industry faces audits and
assessments regularly to help ensure compliance with NISPOM and the
protection of our nation's secrets. We have found that a sound process that
includes checklists for review before an audit leads to superior results and a
robust security program. Our client guidelines are helpful tools and lists to leave
no stone unturned and deliver a superior assessment. 

Audit Checklists Drive Success
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DCSA released the latest industrial security letter (ISL) on February 1, 2024. ISL
2024-01 covers guidelines around the use of cloud computing services. You can
access and read the ISL here: https://www.dcsa.mil/About-
Us/News/Article/Article/3663047/dcsa-issues-isl-2024-01-use-of-cloud-service-
offerings/. Let us know if you have any questions about your security needs and
how we can help. 

The Latest ISL Released by DCSA

FSO Services Celebrates Women FSOs and
ISSMs

Women are helping secure our nation’s information and security and we salute
all who are involved in the industrial security space. As we celebrate Women’s
History Month, we offer our sincere thanks and praise for all women FSOs and
ISSMs doing their part to keep us safe and strong as a nation.


